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From: Heather Witton 

Sent: 04 March 2017 10:06

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Subject: Melton Neighbourhood Plan

Categories: Red Category

5.15 The Street, Melton.  I don't agree The Street should be narrowed.  A crossing for pedestrians would be 

safer.  The pedestrian crossing near what was the village shop could be moved nearer the current shops and 

still be used for those visiting the Burness Rooms. 

Top of Bredfield Road.  This needs a roundabout - especially if the new housing in Wood Lane goes 

ahead.  A pedestrian crossing in Woods Lane is not going to stop traffic on a regular basis - unless, of 

course, we suddenly get hundreds of people using it every day. 

Heather Witton 
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